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St. Bernadette School PTG Welcome Back Night 

The St. Bernadette School P.T.G. 
sponsored a Welcome Back to 
School night! it was held Friday, 
Spetember, 27, 2013 in the 
Lourdes Center cafeteria and low­
er parking lot! 

There were crafts for the kids, 
games and refreshments. The 
evening began at 7pm and ended 
with a bonfire in the lower lot! 

If you brought your own smores 
supplies you could roast them over 
the fire! 

There was a photo booth to dress 
up in costumes and have your 
photo taken! Fun was had by all 
and the evening was weather per­
fect! 

Sth Graders Monitor Fall 

Sept. 27th was a beautiful day at 
St. Bernadette School for our fall 
field day! The 8th graders and 
Mrs. Salemi did a bang up job of 
devising "minute to win it" games 
for the 1st through 7th graders to 
try their band at in the afternoon! 

Their was a boogie board obsta­
cle course, a water pump bottle 
blast that had a few contestants 
as well as the game operators 
wet! A great day for competition 

Field Day for Gr, 1-8 

That's St. Bernadette spirit truly 
at work! 

and team work! Each grade 
moved through the stations and 
attempted each challenge! The 
day was without weather prob­
lems and everyone really en­
joyed themselves! 8th graders 
really made us proud the way 
they ran their contest and were 
very patient with the little ones! 
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St. Bernadette 1st PTG Meeting far the 2013—2D14 School Year 

The PTG invited a speaker to dis­
cuss ways to help organize our 
children and create responsibility. 

The St. Bernadette PTG had their 
first introductory meeting Mon­

day, Sept. 223rd at 7 pm in the 
Lourdes Center dining hall. Presi­
dent, Lisa Mazur filled everyone 
in on all the yearly PTG events 

coming up and volunteer oppor­
tunities to assist them with mak­

ing the school year great for all of 
our SBS students! 

The PTG has big plans for this 

school year! The teachers and 

students of St. Bernadette are 

very grateful to them for all 

the ways they make St. Ber­

nadette a better place! 

A big hug goes out to the 

committee and it's members! 

Thanks everyone! 

Our yearly ritual of 
school picture 
taking began Dn 
Monday, Sept. 23 
and Tues. Sept. 24th. 

School pictures are 
provided by 
professional 
photographer Elaine 
Henigan Studio. 

The Windy City Players Perform for St. Bernadette School 

St. Bernadette School hosted a Prince 
and a Royal Ball for the performance of 
Cinderella by The Windy City Players. 
The traveling troupe from Chicago came 
to St. Bernadette School on Monday, 
Sept. 30th to showcase their adaptation 
of the classic Cinderella Story. Every 
year the PTG sponsors the Windy City 
players in a different performance at 
our school. The younger children really 
enjoy the performance, especially when 
the select students from the audience to 
help them tell their story! 

St. Bernadette School Picture Day—-"Smile!" 

It wouldn't be the start of a new school 
year without the annual school picture. 
St. Bernadette School uses the profes­
sional photographer, Elaine Henigan for 
ail of our official school pictures! 

Kindergarten, 4 yr. Pre-school, 1st, 4th, 
5th, and Bth grade had their pictures 
taken on Monday, Sept. 23. The 3 year 
pre-school. 2nd, 3rd, Bth and 7th grad­
ers had their pictures taken on Tuesday, 
Sept. 24. SMILE!! 


